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  Monday 23rd September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 Pupils, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  I am excited to inform you about an upcoming educational trip for 
our Year 1 pupils to Burton Beef Farm. 
 
Trip Details 
 

• Date:  Tuesday 1st October 2024 
• Departure from School:  12:40 PM (Parents to transport children) 
• Collection from Farm:  3:00 PM (Parents to collect children from the farm) 
• Attire:  Children should wear wellies and waterproofs 

 
This visit will provide the children with a wonderful opportunity to learn about farm life, animal care, 
and the sources of the food we eat.  It promises to be an enriching experience for all. 
 
Next Steps 
 

1. Transportation Arrangements: 
o Please ensure you arrive at the school by 12:40 PM to transport your child to the farm. 
o Collect your child from Burton Beef Farm at 3:00 PM. 
o Those unable to transport will be able to be taken in staff cars on the day. 
o Parents unfortunately will not be able to stay, it will be a drop and go.  Please ensure 

that the school staff are aware of who will be dropping and collecting your child.  
o Please see map & address on the reverse of the letter.  

2. Attire: 
o Ensure your child is dressed in wellies and waterproofs for the trip. 

 
Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss E Taylor 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


